Dear ______________ Council

We write with some concern about the difficulties faced by pollinating insects in our area and would like to ask the Council to consider helping in this respect, whilst at the same time making savings on their own maintenance budgets.
  
Some Councils, at their own instigation, have started to plant wild flower seeds in the central reservations on their roads. This serves two purposes; firstly, it provides nectar and pollen for all the pollinating insects and crucially, it also cuts down on the maintenance charges for their upkeep for the Council.
  
[bookmark: _GoBack]One Council who have taken this to heart, is Coventry City Council in the West Midlands, where central reservations across the City are amass with colour throughout the summer months. There is no need for weeding or grass cutting and the areas do not look neglected or barren, quite the opposite.  

The flower heads are left to self-seed and produce new plants for the following years to come providing much needed forage for our pollinators. 

We hope you will take the time to consider this novel approach and appreciate the benefits it could bring to your City and the environment. 

Yours sincerely, 

